Please deliver your submission to the Civic Offices, or any of the Council service centres, mail it to us, or email it to acceptan@ccc.govt.nz to arrive by Thursday 6 May 2004.

When preparing your submission, please note:

- If you do not use this form, please include your name, address and telephone number on the first page of your submission
- Please clearly state the issue you wish the Council to consider, what specific action you wish the Council to take and why that should be done
- Where possible, refer to the volume and page number of the draft community plan
- If you wish, you can present your submission at a hearing. You will get 10 minutes to speak. In your submission please say if you wish to speak or not
- The law says we must make all written submissions public. All submissions will be published on the Council's website from 6 May, 2004
- From late July to mid-September all submitters will hear from the Council, with news about what was done in relation to their submission
- No anonymous submissions will be accepted.

Name: D.H. & P.M. RICHARDSON
Address: 30A RANFURLY ST., STALBANS Page
Contact phone: 3559734
Signature: P. M. Richardson
Tick which applies:
☑ I do NOT wish to speak at the hearings
☐ I wish to speak about the main points in my submission at the hearings from 1–11 June.
I wish to make a submission re lack of
persestrian crossings on Springfield Rd especially as in
is now used as an alternative to Papanui Rd.
with the resultant increase of speed of traffic.
It is very difficult for stderly people with faile
sylvight or other disabilities to get across.
I would suggest either Islands, pedestrian
prossings lights or perhaps speed bumps
night be considered.
also the Edgeware stopping area is another
difficult place for elderly to cross, with only
one official pedestrian crossing of several
roads converging: - 1, e. Inafalgar St.
Kolgswan Rd, & bolombo St.
I hope you will please examine these
situation with a view to improvements
being made.